Comment on Internet Governance –on Plan of Actions

My name is Izumi Aizu, working with GLOCOM, in Tokyo, and as a member of ICT Governance Caucus of Civil Society, and personally as  member of ICANN AtLarge Advisory Committee from Asia, I would like to make a following observation around the Plan of Action, C6. Enabling Environment, item f).

Since Internet is a global public resource and empowering, among others, citizens, individuals and marginalized groups in particular, with its very cost effective and instant ability of communication crossing the borders, there is a strong need and opportunity for civil society to be involved in its management, both at policy-formation process and implementation, at all levels; local/national, regional and global. 

The current draft of Plan of Actions, item e) of C6 should be kept as is without marginalizing the civil society. 

We call for more participation and involvement be realized in the current framework of ICANN for Domain Name and IP address management, however.

With that view, we are concerned that the new proposal made by the Chair of Internet Governance Working group may open the possibility of over-intervention of the governments.
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